
Testimony of Al Sapa in Opposition to SB1151 

The N. D, Game and Fish Department is the mandated wildlife management agency for the State. The 

Legislature should not interfere with the Departments professional management of the State deer herd. 

If approved, SB 1151 will negatively impact deer and deer hunting in the state. Please vote NO! 


